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Department of Veterans Affairs
Office of Inspector General
Washington, DC 20420

January 27, 2017

John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated January 1,
2017 in which you asked for a copy of the FOIA Case Log for calendar year 2016. Your
request was received in this office on January 3, 2017.

We have assigned FOIA Tracking Number 17-00104-FOIA to your request. Please
refer to it whenever communicating with VA about your request.

We have enclosed a copy of the requested records. However, we are withholding all
information which, if disclosed, would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of an
- individual's personal privacy under FOIA Exemption 6, 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(6).
Specifically, names, job titles and other information which could reveal the identity of
individuals mentioned in the records have been withheld. We do not find any public
interest that outweighs the privacy interests of the individuals.

You may appeal this decision within 60 calendar days of the date of this determination
by submitting a signed, written statement by mail, fax, or email. You may submit your
appeal by using either of the following addresses or fax number:

U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs
Office of Inspector General

Office of the Counselor (50C)

810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20420 '

VAOIGFOIA-Appeals@va.gov

(Fax) 202.495.5859















































